From: Reinhard Gebhard

To: <u>Elena Meredith</u>; <u>OurMapua email</u>

Cc: <u>Megan Grove-Roberts</u>

Subject: Defibrillators

Date: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 9:06:43 PM

Hello Everybody,

As you can see in my email to Tim Creagh he called me this afternoon to find out what he wants. As both, he and his wife work shifts, he will check about possible dates and come back to you. I told him that Wednesdays and Thursdays are the best chances to get the hall booked, which then would need to be confirmed with Megan.

He told me to calculate approximately 90 minutes for the public training and another 10 minutes for the people who agree to be part of the maintenance group.

I also met with Sue at the medical centre this morning. They have no intention to move their defibrillator outside as that would be too complicated for them. They also want to look after theirs themselves, so nothing to do for the association.

However within the next 6 weeks there will be a meeting of their trust where they will try to get the permission for another on, which they plan either outside at the medical centre or the Mapua Hall. That one then should become our responsibility.

As you also realised I won't be able to continue at this stage, as we are waiting to get our flights confirmed to rush over mid next week. I do hate to miss the Monday meeting of the association, which I really enjoy.

Kind regards

Reinhard Gebhard

<u>info@ragebhard.co.nz</u> Ph +64 3 540 2431

M: +64 27 3037001